WILCO Aggie Moms Club Minutes, Tuesday, 12/11/18

This was our Aggie Mom Christmas dinner and Aggie ornament exchange get-together at BB’s Home
Cooking in Georgetown. 19 Aggie Moms attended and had a great time! The food was awesome and we
were even treated to desserts! The ornament exchange was tons of fun, as always.

Gloria Lenis talked shortly about the 2019 Golf Tournament on March 25, 2019 at Cimarron Hills Golf &
Country Club in Georgetown. She said that she would be sending out the link to information about the
tournament right after the holidays but for us to begin thinking of and / or talking to vendors / persons
who would be interested in playing and/or sponsoring at this event. Gloria then passed around a clip
board with committees listed to help with this tournament, asking us each to please sign up for one. She
said that she would be scheduling a meeting in January to discuss further.

Melissa Thome told us that the next meeting would be on January 22, 2019 at 6:30 PM at the Community
Room in Georgetown.



